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We’ve Sent Your Application to
Your Department
If you have any questions about your
application status, you should contact your
department.

 

  

  

 

Office of International Services 
Poplars 221, 400 E. Seventh Street 

Bloomington, IN 47405

 

http://ois.iu.edu/
https://www.facebook.com/iu.ois
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